
 

 News Release 
Dallas Police Department 

Police Media Relations Unit 
Phone: 214-671-4065 Fax: 214-670-8154 

www.dallaspolice.net 
 

September 23, 2013 
 

Unmarked Police Vehicle Burglarized 
 

The below pictured suspect committed a BMV of an unmarked police vehicle on September 20, 
2013, at approximately 2:44pm in the 5300 block of Samuell Blvd.  
 

 
 
The suspect arrives at the location in a dark colored Chevy Impala with a spoiler. One suspect 
exits the Chevy Impala and enters the victim’s vehicle through the driver’s side and accesses the 
trunk removing an assault rifle, a police radio and assorted police equipment. 
  
The suspect, a Black male, is wearing dark colored clothing and white shoes.  
The below video link shows the suspects commit the offense. This offense is documented on 
service number 242332-A. 
 
 

http://youtu.be/8A5RCq2hIA0 
 

 
 

Anyone with information regarding the identity of the suspect or this offense is asked to call 
Detective Bowen at 214-671-0126.  
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